THIRD ANNOUNCEMENT LETTER

Dear Semigroupies: big or little, tall or short, wine lovers or beer drinkers

Please note that the deadline for registration AND PAYMENT is less than a month away.

We kindly remind you that if you do not register and make your payment on time, we will not be able
to guarantee your participation in the coming great event in October. In that regrettable case,

we will miss you and shed a tear or two for you while listening to interesting lectures (an activity
which undoubtedly will be interspersed with bouts of wine and beer drinking).

If there are particular circumstances preventing you from paying on time (like being one step away
from completing a three-line long deduction of Fermat’s Last Theorem from the Hille-Yosida
Theorem), please let us know immediatelly, even if only to share the joy of your discovery.

For the organising and scientific committee,

J. Banasiak, A. Bobrowski, M. Lachowicz, Y. Tomilov



